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COMMENT

secretary

From: Iynn [gtc@frs-l.zom)

Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2000 4:11 PM o

To: secretary@cfic.gov PECEIVLEY
Subject: (no subject} ¢ F.T.C.

| want to fet you know that i'm opposed to increasing the limits for the 00 JUN 22 PN 5 42

Chicago Board of Trade. This will have a negative impact on American
farmers.

Melinda Pifer
Pifer Farms
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